
From: Redacted 

Sent: 9/14/2012 2:35:29 PM 
To: 'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bcc: 
Subject: SF Cast Iron Issue 

Hi Terrie, 

My name islRedacted land I work in PG&E's External Communications Department. I work 
closely with Laura Doll and wanted to share with you the talking points we developed to 
respond to media inquiries we received yesterday as it relates to the CPUC letter sent to Mr. 
Herrera regarding cast iron pipe replacement in SF. As you can see from the attached 
material, our goal has been to provide background and context to reporters while remaining 
neutral on the issue of the letter itself. We received calls from four media outlets yesterday 
and have not received any additional media calls today. 

Feel free to give me a call if you would like to talk further. 

«...» 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0263789 
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